
Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier  
 

Name: ​Joyce​ ​  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: ​Jerry​ ​  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Sahil​ ​  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Adil 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Ji Woo 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Kevin 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Khushvi  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Sean 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Michael S 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
​
Name: Sophie 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: William 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 
No time connectives 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
​
Name: Carl 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 
No time connectives 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
​
Name: Cheryl 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 
No time connectives 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
​
Name: Aanya 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 
No time connectives 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
​
Name: Kieran 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

  simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 
No time connectives 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives  

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​  

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Charlie​​  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

   simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives ​
Some reference to 
simple machines 

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Michael L​  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives ​
Some reference to 
simple machines 

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Kiki​  

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives ​
Some reference to 
simple machines 

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summative Assessment Rubric – Year 3         

 

How the world works - Inventions 

Central Idea: Simple Machines Make Work Easier 
 

Name: Lanna 

 
 

 
1 

 
2 

 
3 

 
4 

Understanding 
of and 

connection to 
central idea 

Shows no 
understanding or 
connection 

Shows some 
understanding and 
connection 

Shows good 
understanding and 
uses some examples 
to connect to 
central idea 

Shows excellent 
understanding and 
connects with detail 
to central idea 

Required 
elements 

 6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience 
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

6 simple machines 
Forces 

Target audience  
Invention has a 

purpose 
 

Instructions for 
how to use 
invention 

Unclear instructions​
Not in chronological 
order​
Steps unclear 

Instructions in order​
Steps provided​
Attempt at using 
time connectives ​
Some reference to 
simple machines 

Instructions in order​
Time connectives 
Imperative verbs​
Reference to simple 
machines 

Clear, well 
structured 
instructions​
Time connectives, 
imperative verbs​
Links simple 
machines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


